
 

Ref No.: CPS/Admin/336/2021                              Date: 21-06-2021 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Subject: Alert against fake e-mails. 

It has come to our notice that fraudulent e-mails have been sent to students 

regarding admissions to various CPS courses for year 2020 misusing electronic 

medium. 

CPS would like to reassert that the admission process for year 2020 has been closed 

on 31st October, 2020 and students are requested not to fall prey to such fraudulent 

e-mails. 

  

- BY ORDER 
Registrar, CPS Mumbai 

 


